
Dear Parents,  

Welcome to half term. I have all sorts to share with you as we head into the holiday. 

Firstly, congratulations to our first cooking graduates and thanks to Mrs Drummond for all her hard 

work organising and running this.  

 

The next group will be baking after half term! Yummy! 

We are preparing for our Jubilee Celebrations in school and given that these will take place after the 

half term holiday, our children will receive their gifts in conjunction with the celebrations. On 

Wednesday after half term, both schools will take part in Jubilee workshops, on their own site, 

delivered by an external provider. On Thursday, (cross your fingers for super weather) you are 

invited to our Street Party style lunch. This will be held, for both schools, at Sand Hutton. The 

children will be transported from Warthill by bus. Lunch will be served by approximately 12:15 and 

you will have an allocated table. Please could you let Mrs Roughley and Mrs Thackray know, as soon 

as possible, if you would like to attend. 

We have other events to look forward to as well. Children are planning scarecrows in their lunchtime 

groups at Sand Hutton. We will building these on Wednesday June 15th…..so have your materials 

ready. We are also expecting the delivery of eggs, soon to be chicks, courtesy of Sand Hutton PTA. If 

you have children in the infant Class at Warthill, you will also be well aware of their on-going space 

theme. I think the rocket is almost ready for take-off! 

In more mundane matters, we have reviewed our school meal prices. These are being charged at a 

higher rate to school from September but we have taken the decision not to pass on those costs to 

you in light of the current situation. School meals will remain £2.60 per meal. Further to this, I have 

also been asked to share the debt policy adopted by the Governing Body. This will follow in a 



separate email. We, however, will always work to support families experiencing difficulty. Please let 

us know if we can support in any way. 

I am looking forward to sharing assembly on Friday at Warthill. We enjoyed celebrating many 

successes at Sand Hutton last week. Parents and Grandparents are welcome to attend. 

We will be finishing at the normal school time on Friday and I would like to take the opportunity to 

remind families that school will not be open on the Monday after half term; it opens Tuesday 7th 

June. We look forward to seeing everyone looking happy and healthy then!  

Have a wonderful half term, whatever you have planned,  

With every best wish,  

Beverley Pawson 

Headteacher 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated Schools  

 


